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We are deeply saddened and concerned by this week’s tragic Atlanta-area shootings, where we are

again reminded of the importance of confronting intolerance, hate, and dangerous behaviors in this

country. While the motivation behind this incident remains unclear, the fact that six victims were

women of Asian descent is part of a larger national pattern of violence against Asian Americans.

We condemn any such hate, racism, or violence, and we are proud to stand with our Asian American

colleagues at BCLP to overcome such disturbing divisiveness.

Our Firm is also fortunate to be playing a central role in how our industry responds, where Atlanta

Counsel Angela Hsu has been one of the leading voices in her role as president of the Georgia Asian

Pacific American Bar Association:

“As facts unfold, we are reminded that acts of hate against Asian Americans have dramatically

increased since the beginning of the Coronavirus pandemic, but this is not just an Asian

American issue, nor is it only limited to the pandemic.  When mass rampage shootings occur

and the victims are people of color, we far too often fail to see these acts as terrorism and hate

crimes.  This is unacceptable and must stop.  It is critical that justice is served regardless of the

color or nationality of the victim.  These shootings have shaken us as a community, and we

demand a swift and thorough investigation, full transparency and resources for these victims

and for prevention.”

–      Angela Hsu on behalf of the Georgia Asian Pacific American Bar Association, in

conjunction with the Korean American Bar Association of Georgia, and the South Asian Bar

Association of Georgia

Angela’s leadership is simply the latest example of our Firm’s long history of service and

commitment to the Asian American legal community through organizations like the National Asian

Pacific American Bar Association. Led by these efforts, please join us in supporting all our Asian

American colleagues during these difficult times.

As we look ahead, we are also exploring how best to support the Asian American community in

Atlanta and throughout the country in light of this recent violence, including but not limited to pro
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bono legal assistance.

MEET THE TEAM

This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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